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WELSH HEALTH SPECIALISED SERVICES COMMITTEE (WHSSC) 

EXTRAORDINARY JOINT COMMITTEE MEETING BRIEFING –  
27 FEBRUARY 2024 

 
The Welsh Health Specialised Services Committee held an extraordinary 

public meeting on 27 February 2024. This briefing sets out the key areas 
of consideration and aims to ensure everyone is kept up to date with what 

is happening within the Welsh Health Specialised Services. 
 

The papers for the meeting can be accessed using the link below: 
2023/2024 Joint Committee - Welsh Health Specialised Services 

Committee (nhs.wales) 
 

1. Integrated Commissioning Plan (ICP) 
Members received a report and a presentation presenting the 2024-2025 

Integrated Commissioning Plan (ICP) for approval prior to its submission 

to Welsh Government in line with NHS Wales planning requirements. 
 

Members (1) Noted the report and presentation; and (2) Discussed the 
Integrated Commissioning Plan (ICP) 2024-2025 prior to its submission to 

Welsh Government, and agreed that further work be undertaken. It was 
suggested that a further presentation is provided to NHS Wales Directors 

of Finance peer group and other colleagues in the context of the 3.67% 
allocation uplift, savings and choices, and that the plan be brought back 

to the Joint Committee meeting in March 2024 for approval. 
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